s &

COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

2nd Harch, 1926.

Dear 3Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 27th
ultimo, with reference to the date of build of the s.s.
"TRNBERGEN", and note your remarks concerning the first
entry certificate.,

In the circumstances it is considered that you
should inform the owners of the Committee's decision as
regards the date of build, and with reference to their
enquiry whether a new first entry certificate will be
issued, you should explain that, in accordance with the
Commi ttee's 1nvari£b1a practice, the {iret entry certificates
originally issued for the vessel were supplied %o the Buildema
who usually hand them to the owners on eamplakion of the
contract.

If the original certificate be returned to this
office, the date of build thereon will be smended, or & fresh
certificate issued in lieu, as may be more satisfactory.

I am, Dear Sir
Yours faithfnlly,
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cretary.

Lloyd S Reguster

Re Leeuwenburg, feq.,




